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Ref no. OIA 26575

Dear Jason Wu

I refer to your email of 4 June 2019 to the Ministry, via the FYI website, in which you
request the following under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

"Please confirm the current stance of goverment for One-China policy. Is it the same
as before "the Government acknow/edged the position of the Chinese Government that




